
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 8th November 2019 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Students and Staff 

I have just finished watching some great 

photos being taken during our annual photo 

day. Both individual and mentor groups have 

been taken and we will send out information 

about how parents/carers can purchase these 

when they have been processed.  

 

Also this week, we had our parent/student Art 

workshop. Those attending found out more 

information about Gauguin – and then had the 

challenge of painting each other using 

Gauguin’s style! Thank you to Miss Kiss, and all 

the attendees, for a fun afternoon.  

 

I am looking forward to a slightly less busy week next week so that we can begin preparing for 

mocks. This year’s GCSE students will be sitting 

their mock exams in November and we know 

that this causes anxiety for them and for other 

students who have to move rooms to 

accommodate the exams. 

 

I hope that everyone has a wonderful weekend 

and stays warm as the weather is turning colder. 

Please remember to ensure students bring coats, 

scarves and gloves to School so they can stay 

warm in the yard. 

 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to ensure that packed 

lunches are healthy – for instance, 

chocolate, chewing gum, crisps and fizzy 

drinks are not allowed. 

Please note that this includes food bought 

on the way to school – or bought at 

break/lunchtime if students have offsite 

privileges – as well as food packed in 

lunches from home.  

Healthy Food 

The house with the biggest point total this week is (for the 2nd week in a row): 

 

Falcon 
 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard 

work over the week. 

 

Friday 13th December 2019: 

Last Day of Term 

 

Monday 6th January 2020: 

Inset Day 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2020: 

Start of Term   

  

Upcoming Dates 


